Corporate Services Committee Re: Cycling Advisory Committee

I am writing this letter to support Western students asking the City of London to establish a Cycling Advisory Committee. The University Students' Council is strongly supported of 'active transport' options for students in the city, as biking provides significant benefit to the health and wellness of both the individual and the overall community. The city's "Rethink" process has identified the need for greater biking options in London, and I am supportive of the role of a Cycling Advisory Committee in creating a more bike-friendly London. This type of committee has been established as a best practice in other jurisdictions in Ontario, and would surely serve our city well.

Thank you for your time

Amir Eftekarpour Vice-President External University Students' Council